
STATE LIFE INSURANCE CORPORATION OF PAKISTAN 

LAHORE ZONE (CENTRAL) 
 

TENDER NOTICE Tender No.05/LZC/2019  

Drinking Water Supply 
 

CORRIGENDUM 
 

 

Refer to our tender notice 05/LZC/2019 dated 11/11/2019 which is published on PPRA 

Website on 12/11/2019 regarding procurement of water supply for State Life Insurance 

Corporation of Pakistan, Lahore Zone Central.  

 

In this regard, provision of complimentary 12 dispensers may be deleted from above mentioned 

tender notice. However it is now included in the list of terms & conditions section of Tender 

Documents. 
 

 
 
 

 

 

 

 

 

[SECRETARY] 
Zonal Procurement Committee, 

Personnel & General Services Department 

State Life Insurance Corporation of Pakistan 

Central Zone Lahore, 4th Floor Building No.6, 4-Ghazi Ilm -ud- Din Road, Lahore.  

Phone # 042-99210594 


